
2024 USEA INTERCOLLEGIATE AND INTERSCHOLASTIC

CHAMPIONSHIPS UPDATE:

The 2024 Intercollegiate and Interscholastic Championships will have

the opportunity for teams to compete for the coveted Spirit Award.

There will be a stall decorating contest as well as a contest to decorate

the windows in the upstairs of the pavilion with team spirit. Friday

night there will be a parade of teams as well as a special senior

celebration. Saturday night there will be an extra special Graze and

Gaze with lots of games. Teams can compete in a hobby horse

competition and ride a mechanical bull.

There is a group of sponsors being established that will give

competitors an even bigger chance to win more prizes than ever

before.

Don't miss the chance to compete the same weekend as Badminton

Horse Trials. Catch live stream of the five-star event throughout the

weekend in the pavilion. Cheer on your favorite five-star riders while

you're cheering on your favorite IEL affiliates and College teams.

In addition to all the activities happening the weekend of the event,

Stable View is spotlighting a different team every month leading up to

the championships in "What's New From the Crew at Stable View."

There's been a positive response so while not every team will be able to

be highlighted in the newsletters, all teams will be highlighted on the

Stable View website. If your team hasn't reached out to be interviewed

yet, please email emma@stableviewfarm.com.

https://chat.whatsapp.com/I13u72cl8ppFocZpF1fjE1
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